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Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

School Early Closure, Thursday 18th July 2019 

 

On Thursday 18th July 2019 the school day will finish early at 1.30pm for the summer holidays.  

School transport will be arriving at that time to collect pupils. 

 

We would kindly ask parents / guardians to make necessary arrangements for pupils to be 

collected at 1.30pm.  Please note there will be no lunchtime canteen service on this day, although 

pupils entitled to free school meals will be able to use their entitlement during morning break. 

 

Pupils return to school next term on Tuesday 3rd September 2019. 

 

As you are all aware I shall be retiring on August the 31st. Can I again state that it has been a 

privilege to serve as headteacher of this school; I wish the whole school community well for the 

future. 

 

May I also take this opportunity to wish all parents and pupils an enjoyable summer holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

P N Adams 

Head 

 
 
 


